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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wed, Feb 7 - Chapels: Nate Temp (Meadow Creek Church) 
Fri, Feb 9 - Mid-quarter 3 
Fri, Feb 9 - Daddy/Daughter Ball - 7:00 pm 
 
Mon, Feb 12 - Senior Class Parent Meeting - 5:45 pm 
Mon, Feb 12 - 7th-12th Grade Band & Choir Mid-winter Concert - 7:00 pm 
Tue, Feb 13 .- 9th Grade Field Trip - Nickelodeon Universe 
Tue, Feb 13 - PreK Love Tea 
 
Wed, Feb 14 - PreK Love Tea 
Wed, Feb 14 - Chapels: Ben Pierce (Steiger) 
Thu, Feb 15 - Legacy Network - 7:45 am 
Thu, Feb 15 - 7th-12th Grade Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
 
Mon, Feb 19 - NO SCHOOL - Presidents Day (School Office Closed) 
Tue, Feb 20 - NO SCHOOL - 7th-12th Grade Conferences - 1:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Feb 23 - High School Swing Dance 
Mon, Feb 26 - High School Orientation - 6:00 pm 
Mon, Feb 26-Fri, Mar 9 - Drivers Ed 
Mon, Mar 5 - Spring Sports Meeting - 7:00 pm 
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Calendar 

 
2017-18 School 

Calendar 

 

  

 Monday, February 5 was an exciting evening for our community. Throughout the evening students, 
staff, and administration showed many examples of the relevant learning taking place as well as 
different ways the Strategic Plan is moving forward. If you were unable to attend, we invite you to 
watch the presentation through video. 



 
https://www.youtube.com/embed/BYWV-yqyQe4 

 
 Parent packets with the 2018-19 school calendar, 2018-19 tuition information, and re-enrollment 

steps were handed out at the meeting. For those parents/guardians that weren't at the meeting, the 
packet will be sent home with students in PreK-6th grade on Thursday, and mailed to parents of 
secondary students.  

  

Legacy's Educational Experience 
Legacy Christian Academy provides a distinctively biblical 
and academically excellent education. Our challenging 
academic program yields students who are both prepared for 
the next level of their education and sensitive to the Lord's 
will for their lives.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/embed/yqmS6ntu8to 
 
This full and balanced educational experience enables students to develop mentally, spiritually, 
physically, and socially. 

 

 

  

 

 
Don't Delay, Re-enroll Today to secure your child's spot! Check your email for your 
child's unique re-enrollment link.  
 

and don't want to see your child lose his/her spot for next year! Last 
year we had many classes fill and we had sad people in the waiting 
pool. We don't want you there! So far, we have already had 41 new 
students apply for next year who are hoping to get in (they want 

you to wait and forget to re-enroll). Of course, YOU are our priority! Please contact Lynda Domino ~ 
ldomino@lcamn.org with re-enrollment questions and Teri Pierro ~ tpierro@lcamn.org with financial 
questions. 

 

 

  

Lunch Change - 
Thursday 
The Lower Gym, 
normally used for 
lunch, will be used 
for a funeral at 
Meadow Creek 

Church tomorrow, Thursday. Because of this, the 
students will be eating lunch in their classroom. 

 

 

Doors Open at 7:00 am 
Parents, please do not drop 
your student(s) off at school 
before 7:00 am. The doors are 
locked until 7:00 am, at which 
time there is staff in place to 
supervise students. 
 

 

 



Tacos were on the menu, but due to the required 
heating of the meat and beans, and the mess of 
tacos, we have changed the menu to cheese 
pizza for that day.   
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Daddy-Daughter 
Ball  

• Friday, 
February 9 

• 7:00-8:30 pm 
• Lower Gym 
• $20 per couple/$25 per family 

Girls from PreK-12th grade are invited to a 
magical evening where we celebrate God's 
gift of Dad/Daughter relationships. Girls 
may be escorted by dad, grandpa, uncle, or 
any other special adult!  
 
Come for dessert, dancing, and photos. 
 
This event is sponsored by the LCA Girls 
Golf team. 
 
Please RSVP by February 7 – 
Online - 
http://www.lcamn.org/athletics/spring-
sports/girls-golf/  
 
 
Questions? Contact Dan Nelson, LCA Girls 
Golf Coach ~ dnelson@lcamn.org  

 

 

Box Top Contest Time! 
From now until Valentine's 
Day, Febrrrruary 14 collect as many 
box tops as you can! The class that 
collects the most box tops will win a 
sweet treat of ice cream! Remember to 
mark your student's teacher's name on 
your box top submission form or bag. Start collecting 
today! 
 
Box tops can be turned into your student's classroom 
teacher or the School Office. 
 
Box Top Thermometer - 
http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/195c7940-
3499-439b-a2ab-17ffeb7388fc.pdf  

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in learning more about the new 2018 tax laws and how they effect your business? 
Join us on February 15 as Janice Dobchuk, CPA, will discuss the new laws and answer your 
questions. Learn about 529 plans pertaining to private education, and charitable giving. 
 
We meet on the church side of the building in Creekside Café at 7:45 am.  
 
 
Featured Speaker February 15 
 
Janice Dobchuk, CPA 
jdobchuk@lcamn.org 

 

 

  



 

 
7th-12th Grade Conferences 
Parent/Teacher Conferences for students in 7th-12th grade will be held on  
 
Thursday, February 15 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Tuesday, February 20 - 1:00-8:00 pm 
 
The Conference Scheduler is now available for parents to sign up for the conference times that work 
best for them, and will be open until Wednesday, February 14 at 12:00 noon. 
 
You can also access the Conference Scheduler through Quicklinks on the School Website. 
 
Conferences for students in PreK-6th grade will be held  

  
Thursday, April 19 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Friday, April 20 - 8:00 am-4:00 pm 

  
The Conference Scheduler will be available to schedule these conferences beginning Tuesday, April 
3 at 6:00 pm. 
 
Please contact Cyd Budish ~ cbudish@lcamn.org if you have any questions. 
 
We look forward to conferencing with you. 

  

 

 
The "flu" season is upon us. We are seeing an increase in influenza activity throughout the state of 
Minnesota and we are seeing cases at our school. At Legacy we want to do everything possible to 
keep your student safe and healthy. In order to prevent the further spread of the illness, we are asking 
all students and staff to stay home if they have influenza or influenza like illness (ILI). Influenza like 
illness is defined as a fever of 100.0 degrees Fahrenheit or greater and cough or sore throat (in the 
absence of a known disease other than influenza).   
 
Here are some ways you can fight the flu: 

• Stay home if you are ill. Stay home until fever is gone for more than 24 hours without fever 
reducing medications (ibuprofen/Advil or acetaminophen/Tylenol). 

• Wash hands with soap and water thoroughly and often. 
• Consider getting an influenza vaccine. It is not too late. 
• Cover your cough and sneezes. 
• Clean frequently touched items with a disinfectant. 
• Drink lots of water, eat a balanced diet, and get plenty of rest. 

In the Health Office we are tracking cases of influenza and ILI. Please let the Health Office know if 
your student gets influenza or has an ILI. This information is kept confidential.     
 
We are also seeing an increase in stomach bugs causing vomiting and/or diarrhea. Please remember 
if your student has symptoms of a stomach bug, keep them home for at least 24 hours after their last 
episode of vomiting or diarrhea. 
 



The Minnesota Department of Health has a lot of helpful information that can be found at this link: 
http://www.health.state.mn.us/divs/idepc/diseases/flu/school/fluschools.html   

  

Senior Projects 
Come and see the latest project of the Advanced Drama class - the Senior 
Projects! 
 
We are excited about the projects of the seniors, as they bring a short project 
to life on the stage! They choose the show, audition the cast, and direct every aspect of their show 
from top to bottom! These wonderful projects are FREE, and they are coming to our theatre in the 
school-side Chapel on Saturday, February 24 at 2:00 pm! Since there are 5 senior/shows, we have 
divided the family-friendly ones and the PG-13 ones with an intermission! The family-friendly ones will 
be first, then the families are welcome to leave at intermission, and the older audience can enjoy the 
rest of the shows. 
 
ALSO! For those of you who are looking to buy MY FAIR LADY tickets, this will be the first time 
tickets are available! Doors will open at 1:00 pm in order to accommodate any lines! Thank you in 
advance for your support of the Drama Department. We could not do shows without an audience, so 
thank you so much!! 

 

 

  

Driver's Education (Students who are 14 years of age and older) 
This 30-hour program will be conducted by a certified instructor from the A+ Driving 
School and will fulfill the state driver's education requirement. The course will 
address the "how tos" and "whys" of safe driving. The format of the class will be 

lecture and active discussion. After completion of the program, students will be able to set up and 
participate in behind the wheel sessions to meet the six-hour state requirement. 
 
Monday-Friday, February 26-March 9 
2:30-5:30 pm 
 
Classes will meet here at Legacy! Find more information and registration at A+ Driving School.  
 
Need to miss a few classes--NO PROBLEM.  Easy Make-Up classes! 

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
  
ACT/SAT 
The next ACT is coming up on April 14. The registration deadline is March 9. 
www.actstudent.org 
 
The next SAT is coming up on March 10. The registration deadline is February 9. 
www.sat.org/register  
 
High School Orientation 
Eighth grade families, please mark your calendars for Monday, February 26 at 6:00 pm! 
Legacy will be hosting our annual High School Orientation. This is an opportunity for 
students and parents to learn more about high school at Legacy. 

  

 
ATHLETICS 



  
Girls Basketball Youth Night 
All youth Girls Basketball players are invited to our 2018 Girls Basketball Youth 
Night at LCA on Saturday, February 10. Come watch the Varsity Girls Basketball 
team take on the North St. Paul Polars at 1:00 pm.Youth basketball players are 
encouraged to wear their uniforms or team apparel to the game. They will be invited 
to sit behind the varsity bench and meet the team following the game. Ice cream 
sundaes will be sold in the concession stand too. Be sure to invite your friends and teammates! 
Download the Invitation ~ http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/6209ba65-2562-4986-a43d-
d1b308976c99.pdf and use it as your ticket to the game! 
 
Spring Sports Information Night: Date Change! 
As many of you noticed in the Spring Athletic Newsletter, we have pushed back the date of the Spring 
Sports Information Night by one week. The new date of the meeting is Monday, March 5. This 
change was made to avoid conflicting with the HS Orientation scheduled for February 26and to allow 
us to start at 7:00 pm rather than 7:30 pm. We hope this change will make it easier for all of our 
families to join us that evening. 

 

 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
763.427.4595 

www.lcamn.org 
 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 
    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

	


